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The Mayor 
City of Torino 
 
 
26 June 2012 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Re: World Masters Games 2013 
 
We were shocked and disappointed to hear that squash – a World Masters Games core 
sport – was being cancelled by the organisers. 
 
There are very many people who have already expressed their intentions to come to Turin 
next year to participate and to enjoy the city. We are certain that not only will the event 
cover costs but bring a large number of spending tourists there too. 
 
With this in mind we earnestly request your help in reinstating squash into the World 
Masters Games 2013, and you can be assured of our full support of course. 
 
Yours faithfully 

             
N. Ramachandran George Mieras Andrew Shelley 
President Secretary General Chief Executive 
 
cc: Jens Holm – Executive Director, IMGA 
 Siro Zanella – President, FIGS 


